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Fostering communication with the community by sharing worthwhile information with residents, as well as identifying 
happenings throughout Plumsted Township and vicinity.  

-Plumsted Township’s “Fireworks Extravaganza” is July 13, 

featuring live music, food trucks, family fun and fireworks. It 

begins at 5pm with activities for the kids, a variety of foods, 

refreshments, and unique vendors, alongside many local 

organizations. Once again, the fireworks are sponsored by 

Animals & Gardens Unlimited, New Egypt Marketplace, and 

Big Woods Nursery & Garden Center. No taxpayer funds are 

utilized for the spectacular fireworks program. Visit 

www.plumsted.org for event inquiries or vendor registration. 

-The Pride in Plumsted “Bird Feeder Program,” is seeking bird lovers 

who wish to contribute birdseed and/or replenish our bird feeders 

at Paradise Park. Volunteers, who can refill the birdfeeders, one 

day a week or donate birdseed to this initiative should contact 

Committeeman Leonard Grilletto at (609) 758-3099 or via email at 

lgrilletto@plumsted.org. Pride in Plumsted is a Township Committee 

program, not associated with any other Plumsted Township group 

or organization.  

-On March 28, the New Egypt High School Business Academy is 

hosting a “Painting Fundraiser,” benefiting ATCP.org. The event 

will be held in the high school cafeteria, 117 Evergreen Rd., from 

6:30 to 8:30pm. Create your own 16” x 20” painting of your 

favorite beach, while socializing with friends. Cost is $40/person, 

which includes supplies, and light refreshments. Kindly register at 

www.VillageArtsNJ.com or call (609) 502-1674 for more details.  

McKaig-Test-Mullen American Legion Post 455, 2 Meadowbrook 

Lane, New Egypt invites all children ages 12 and under, to an 

“Easter Egg Hunt” and “Lunch with the Bunny” on March 30, 

starting promptly at 10am. For further information contact Post 455 

at (609) 758-8131.  
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